
June 2023 Newsletter 

Bouchea Center for Learning 
Recently the participants of the Bouchea   

Center for Learning hosted a collection for the   

Bangor Humane Society. In addition to advertising 

and collecting items from community members,           

individuals of class 4 enjoyed a fun and meaningful 

outing to pick up additional items at a local store 

and to visit the Humane Society to drop off the      

donations! 

All programs and offices will be CLOSED on Thursday, June 15th, Monday , June 19th (Juneteenth), 

as well as Tuesday, July 4th. 



Penobscot Valley Industries & Ralph Leek Elders 

Last month, participants at PVI and RLE traveled to Hampden Academy to 

compete in the Spring Special Olympics, where over 15 athletes then qualified for 

Summer Games! Some of our athletes had the opportunity to be interviewed by 

WABI-5. You can watch the clip at    https://www.wabi.tv/video/2023/05/17/

hampden-academy-hosts-special-olympics-maine-track-field-day/ . 

Participants at Amicus 

RLE volunteered making 

bird toys for dozens of 

parrots that reside at    

Siesta Sanctuary, an      

assisted living home for 

retired parrots! 

https://www.wabi.tv/video/2023/05/17/hampden-academy-hosts-special-olympics-maine-track-field-day/
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